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TORRENS ROAD AND CHIEF STREET, BROMPTON 
NOVEMBER 2021 

Works are continuing in preparation for construction of the new link road, between Chief Street and Hayman 
Street, Brompton.  

Location: demolition works are being undertaken at the eastern corner of Torrens Road and Chief Street.           
SA Water works are also underway along Torrens Road and will move to Chief Street, Brompton. 

When: demolition works will continue between 7am and 5pm, Monday to Saturday. These works are planned 
to finish in late November 2021, weather permitting. 

To minimise the impact to road users, the majority of SA Water works on Torrens Road and Chief Street will be 
carried out at night between 7pm and 6am, Sunday to Thursday. Day works will be required on Saturday, 20 
December 2021.  This stage of work is also planned to finish in late November 2021, weather permitting.  

Traffic management and detours: to safety facilitate these works, some temporary road closures, lane 
closures and speed restrictions will be in place from Sunday, 14 November 2021. Detours will be in place to 
direct motorists as required (refer to maps overleaf).  Please plan ahead, allow extra travel time and take extra 
care when workers are on site. Observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling 
through the area.  

Access to local businesses and residences in the area will be maintained during these works. Please continue 
to support the local businesses.  

Adelaide Metro buses will be detoured at night during the temporary road closures. Signage is in place at bus 
stops to advise passengers of the detours. For further information regarding the detours, changes to bus stops 
and timetables please visit www.adelaidemetro.com.au 

What you can expect: excavators, tippers, compaction equipment and lighting towers will be used during these 
works. Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however, the works 
will be managed to minimise disruption as much as practically possible.  

For more information  

We appreciate your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken. Every effort will be 
made to minimise impacts to the community. 

If you have any questions, please phone on 1300 613 533 or ovinghamcrossing@ptpa.com.au    
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← 

Temporary closure of Chief Street 
Between 7am and 5pm 
Saturday, 20 November 2021 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

→ 
 
Temporary closure of the Torrens Road 
intersection with Chief Street 
Between 7pm and 6am  
Sunday, 14 November 2021 to Friday, 19 November 
2021 
 

 

 

 

 

← 

Temporary closure of the Chief Street intersection 
with Torrens Road and westbound lanes of 
Torrens Road 
Between 7pm and 6am 
Sunday, 21 November 2021 to Friday, 26 November 
2021 
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